
PARENT/CARER CONSULTATION 

ELC CHIT CHAT (PARENT/CARER GROUP) – 

NOVEMBER 2019 

Here at Lanark ELC, we want to take on board everyone’s views to encourage more 

parent/carers to join our Chit Chat Parent/Carer Group, which will meet throughout 

the session.  Your views are very important to us and we would now like to invite you to 

contribute to this process by answering the following questions.  Once all responses 

have been collated, we will share the information received. 

Please tick the session you child attends:     Start of Week                       

                                                                          End of Week 

                                                                          1140 Hours 

                                                                           (full time) 

 

 YES NO 

1. Would you be interested in coming along to our Chit 

Chat Group meetings? 

  

2. Are you happy for the meeting to take place for 30 

minutes just before pick up time? 

  

3. Would you be willing to come to the meeting during 

the other session? E.g. If your child attends the 

‘Start of Week’ session, would you come to a meeting 

at the ‘End of Week’ session? 

  

4. Are you a member of the school and ELC Parent 

Council? 

  

5. Would you be interested in becoming a member of 

the school and ELC Parent Council? 

  

6. If you answered yes in Q1, which day would suit you best? 

 

Please use the box below to comment further on any of the above or for any additional 

comments you would like to make.  If you answered yes to question 1, what sort 

of ideas would you like the Chit Chat Group to discuss/focus on?  Many thanks 

for your time, effort and honesty, as we work together in partnership. 

                                                        The Staff Team 

 


